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Dear   
 
Thank you for your email correspondence of 3 October 2022 requesting the following 
information: 

“I would very much like to see: 
- Stakeholder assessment for the community to ensure the diverse nature of the 
community was fully considered and taken into account when feedback was 
sort.  (Ethnic mix, People with disabilities etc)  
- Communications plan that was developed to fully address all members of the 
community equally and allow adequate time to ask questions and provide feedback.” 

Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities is responding to this request for official information 
under the provisions of the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).  
 
Please find enclosed two documents released to you. 

Documents Title Withholding ground applied 
Appendix A 153 Bonair Cres communications plan Section 9(2)(g)(i) 
Appendix B Pages 55-57 (stakeholder assessment 

section) from Construction and Innovation 
Business Case - (AR105731)  
153 Bonair Crescent, Silverdale, Auckland 

Excerpt provided under 
section 16(1)(e) of the Act. 
Out of scope information not 
released. 

 
Some information in Appendix A is withheld under section 9(2)(g)(i) of the Act, to maintain 
the effective conduct of public affairs through the free and frank expression of opinions by or 
between or to Ministers of the Crown or members of an organisation or officers and 
employees of any public service agency or organisation in the course of their duty. 
 
I do not consider the withholding of the information from this response is outweighed by 
public interest considerations in making that information available.  
 
Under section 28(3) of the Act you have the right to seek an investigation and review by the 
Ombudsman of this response. Contact details for the Ombudsman can be found at: 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.   
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information 
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published, with your 
personal information removed at: www.kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official- 
information-requests/.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Taina Jones 
Regional Director - North and West 

s 9(2)(a)

s 9(2)(a)

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/



